
         

            
           
            
               

          

          
              
             

           
             

             

                
        

            
           
           

          
           

              
       

       

          

            
           
         

 

RFP for LFG Energy Project in Florida - 11/18 Meeting
	

As a service to our Partners and other stakeholders, EPA's Landfill Methane Outreach 
Program (LMOP) is sharing information about a request for proposals (RFP) from 
Volusia County, Florida for a landfill gas (LFG) energy project at the Tomoka 
Farms Road Landfill. Please note that EPA is not affiliated in any way with the review 
and selection process. Information provided below is based on the RFP. 

Volusia County seeks proposals from qualified respondents to design, build, finance, 
own and operate a facility to recover energy from the LFG at the Tomoka Farms 
Road Landfill. The County seeks to enter into an LFG purchase agreement under which 
the successful respondent would make payments for the rights to recover and 
beneficially use the LFG. The landfill has an existing gas collection and control system; 
currently all collected LFG, approximately 2,400 to 2,800 cubic feet per minute, is flared. 

As an option to the main proposal, the County is also interested in disposal of at least 
40,000 gallons per day of leachate from the landfill. 

A pre-proposal conference will be held at 2:00 PM [EST] on Wednesday, November 
18, 2020 at the Tomoka Farms Road Landfill Administration Building, 1990 Tomoka 
Farms Road, Port Orange, Florida 32128; this conference is not mandatory but 
attendance is encouraged. Questions will be accepted through January 5, 2021. 
Proposals must be received by 3:00 PM [EST] on January 19, 2021. 

Please refer to the RFP for complete details. The RFP is available through the County's 
website at https://vcservices.vcgov.org/solicitation_list/ (click on "Open Solicitations") or 
on the Negometrix e-Bid software website at https://app.negometrix.com/today/2386. 

The contact person for this solicitation is Inga Fegley at ifegley@volusia.org. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 
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